
How can I change my child’s behaviour?

Why won’t my children listen?

Learn more about children’s brain development

Parenting Myths - True and False

What is stopping me from being the kind of parent I want to be?

BRINGING UP
GREAT KIDS

Y O U  A R E  I N V I T E D

I N T R O D U C T O R Y  S E S S I O N

ABOUT US
BRINGING UP GREAT KIDS is a parenting program that runs for 2 hours a week, for 4 weeks.
It teaches parents about child development, why children behave like they do and the importance of being
able to get help for yourself as a parent if you need it.

Cumberland Multicultural Community Services (CMCS) and Granville East Public School are inviting parents to
a special introductory session to find out more about this program.

If there is enough interest in the program from parents, we will run the program in term 2.It will be delivered
in Dari/Farsi language.

You are invited to attend the introductory session at 9.30am on 14th May 2024 at Granville East Public School,
front office. 

At this session, you can find out more about the program and ask questions.  You can also meet the Family
Support Team from CMCS, Tara Abbaslou and Sera Pinwill.
We look forward to seeing you there.

LEARN MORE ABOUT:

D E L I V E R E D  I N  D A R I / F A R S I

L A N G U A G E

DETAILS

Date: 14th May 2024
Time: 9:30am - 11:30am
Venue: Granville East Public
School, Office

This program is a collaboration between
Granville East Public School and Cumberland
Multicultural Community Services
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